

NR_key_name: 85396AAB712B4A1C85256532006EE12E

SendTo: CN=Kevin Tiernan/O=ARRB

CopyTo:

DisplayBlindCopyTo:

BlindCopyTo:

From: CN=Joseph Freeman/O=ARRB

DisplayFromDomain:

DisplayDate: 10/16/1997

DisplayDate_Time: 4:21:34 PM

ComposedDate: 10/16/1997

ComposedDate_Time: 4:11:06 PM

Subject: Re: church review

Glad it was helpful. As far as a visit goes, and as I probably mentioned to you, I suggested to Tom and Jeremy a week or two ago that, if they wanted, the last week of October was good for me since Carolyn was going to be in D.C. and NYC that week. In fact, since Carolyn's brother Jon is presently away, I could probably save the Board accommodation costs by staying at his D.C. condo (he has a small, one-room place). Haven't heard anything back one way or another, so I guess Jeremy's decided against it or, at best, hasn't focused on it one way or another. I'm presuming it's not happening this time around. But your reprieve is only temporary, since I'm sure to be back that way eventually. P.S. We're supposed to see the puppy this weekend... I'll let you

Body: know how it goes.

recstat: Record

DeliveryPriority: N

DeliveryReport: B

ReturnReceipt:

Categories: